
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

23rd June 2023 
 

RE: Year 6 Transition Day Arrangements – Wednesday 12th July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Congratulations on being awarded a place at Jewellery Quarter Academy for your child to 
start in September 2023. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our ‘Transition Day’ on Wednesday 12th July. 
 
Please bring your child to the Pope St gate for 8.40 so they can be registered. We have an 
exciting day of creative activities planned and it will be a good chance for them to get to 
know key staff and make new friends.  
 
Your child should wear their primary school uniform and bring with them their usual 
equipment (pens, pencils etc) as well as a re-fillable water bottle. 
 
Please arrange to collect your child at 2.30 from the Pope St gate. 
 
We also will be having our final ‘Welcome Evening’ at 6pm on Wednesday 12th July 2023 
and this will be a final opportunity to hear from key staff and find out everything you need 
to know about your child starting at Jewellery Quarter Academy. 
 
Congratulations, once again, and we look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 12th July 
2023. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Mr J Barton - Headteacher 


